Public Works Department

Home of the Superstition Mountains

MEMORANDUM
DATE: November 18, 2024
TO: Mayor and Members of City Council
THROUGH: Bryant Powell, City Manager
FROM: Ted Wolff, Public Works Director
SUBJECT: Proposed Purchase of General Funds
The Public Works Department budgeted $61,867.11 for an additional vehicle for our Facilities

Maintenance at Public Works. The purchase of the vehicle includes all equipment using general
funds in the city’s Fiscal Year 2024/2025 budget.

New Additions:
1- 2024 Ford F-250

The purchase of these vehicle would be through the State of Arizona Cooperative Contract #
CTR059323 with San Tan Ford.
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